
From: Arne Petersen
To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve
Subject: limitation of appeal/modification
Date: Sunday, February 27, 2022 12:12:51 PM

Mr. Ford,
The permit was granted conditionally.A request for modification of such a permit is an
appeal. Even if the permit has not expired the Fair Boards right to appeal/change has.
-Arne R.W. Petersen
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